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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Watson, Cliff 
December 19, 2019 1:40 PM 
Ryan Morhart 
RE: LL000310 Union Club of British Columbia I 805 Gordon Street 

The Victoria Police Department has no objections/concerns regarding the Union Club's application to add a patron 
participation/entertainment endorsement as per their application. The request does not involve an increase in seats nor 
an extension of hours, and as a result, should not have any significant impact on the surrounding neighbours. 
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